
Transcript of February 12, 2021 Video  

Hello Kahok Nation, I’m superintendent Brad Skertich 
  
Please  read today’s letter  for information regarding vaccinations, changes to the district’s learning 
setting, and our district's efforts to assist in the vaccination process for Madison County School Personnel. 
We are excited to see our students’ days of attendance increase and the start of co-curricular activities at 
CMS and CHS.  Each provides a sense of normal.  

Also, please remember there is no school or meal service on Monday, February 15, in observance of 
Presidents’ Day!  Have a safe and enjoyable three-day weekend​! 

Last, CHS Bands is hosting their annual Spaghetti Dinner on February 27​th​, take out style.  Don’t miss out 
on an amazing meal! Orders will be accepted through February 17.​Please be safe, wear a mask, wash your 
hands, and social distance.  Don’t forget to wear your purple and show your Kahok Pride.  

 

 


